
6.0 App1 -        Re-elected and new board members. 

 

 

Jim Weir                   

 

 

                                   

 

Eileen Graham        

 

  

 

         

Sandra Loney 

    

 

    

 

 

Alison McKeown 

 

Jim has been our Vice-Chair since 2013. He enjoys the company at the Board 

meetings and networking with other Associations. He also likes that there is 

a continued process of learning. Jim is a mentor to new members of our 

Board. Jim has lots of experience within the Housing sector, having been on 

the Boards of both EVH and Community Links. 

 

Eileen has been on our Board for 24 years. Agenda items are discussed at 

Board meetings, which Eileen finds interesting. Eileen likes learning new 

things and meeting new Board members. Eileen has been PHA secretary for 

11 years. 

 

Sandra has been on our Board for 17 years. As a former tenant herself, she 

wants the best for our tenants. As a Board member she has seen lots of 

improvements to our services over the years. Sandra enjoys being on the 

Board and is a mentor to new members. Sandra is also on the Board for 

Community Links 

 

Alison is interested in joining the PHA Board as she studied housing policy at 

university as part of her social sciences degree. She is now currently working 

in Social Care and has a good awareness of the many issues that have an 

impact on our communities. She is a tenant of Paisley HA and is concerned 

about the challenges our community faces in regard to housing. She is keen 

to join the Board and help make a positive contribution to our community. 

She believes her overall background experience and social awareness could 

be beneficial to the Board. 

 



 

    

 

Magda Pawlik 

 

  

 

    

 

Michelle Hart 

   

 

 

Lisa-Jane Dock 

 

 

 

   

Magda has extensive and wide-ranging experience in housing dealing with 
all aspect of residential, commercial and block management for over 12 
years. During her career Magda was always passionate about the social 
aspect of the private rented sector and social housing. Now is an exciting 
time for both, private and social landlords, which strive for better 
management and governance. Magda believes the non-executive Board 
role can be rewarding and fulfilling for the right candidate but can also 
provide an exciting opportunity to broader knowledge and experience 
within a housing association.  
 

Michelle is ACCA qualified accountant. Her interest in housing developed 

when she previously worked in Scottish Homes/ Communities Scotland / 

Scottish Government. Michelle is a new Board member who wishes to use 

her skills to benefit the community. 

 

Lisa-Jane is a new member of Paisley Housing Association Board. For a 
number of years she has worked within a Health and Social Care setting 
and has a particular interest in reducing inequalities across Scotland.  She is 
newly married, has a little step son called Jack who loves gymnastics and a 
new baby on the way! Not only is she excited about becoming a new mum, 
she is also looking forward to getting to know PHA, and the Board 
members, both old and new. 
 


